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Donald McGillivray 
Director of Safer Communities 
Scottish Government 
 
By email only 

Public Audit Committee 
Room T3.60 

The Scottish Parliament 
EDINBURGH 

EH99 1SP 
 

Email:   
publicaudit.committee@parliament.scot 

 
22 April 2022 

Dear Donald, 
 
Major ICT projects – accountability and governance   
 
Thank you for providing evidence to the Committee at its meeting on 31 March 2022. 
The Committee had hoped to explore how the Scottish Government has shared 
lessons learned from the cyber-attack on the Scottish Environment Protection 
Agency (SEPA) at the meeting, however time did not permit this. 
 
The Committee therefore seeks information on the following— 
 

• The Scottish Government’s process for sharing lessons learned and 
intelligence from the cyber-attack on SEPA with the wider public sector. 

• The support and guidance that the Scottish Government provides public 
sector organisations in relation to cyber security.  

 
I would be grateful if you could respond to this letter by 20 May 2022.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
Richard Leonard MSP,  
Convener 
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